Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64ER22-8
Dosing and Supply Limits of Medical Marijuana 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on September 6, 2022, the Department of Health received a Petition for Temporary Waiver from Plants of Ruskin, LLC. The petition seeks a temporary waiver from the requirements of Emergency Rule 64ER22-8(2), which provides that an “MMTC may not dispense usable whole flower, ground usable whole flower, or prerolled marijuana cigarettes any other route of administration (e.g. vaporization).” Any interested person or other agency may submit written comments within 14 days after the publication of this notice to: Agency Clerk, Department of Health, Office of the General Counsel, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin A02, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1703 or by facsimile at (850)413-8743.

A copy of the Petition for Temporary Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Breanne Ereckson at OMMURules@flhealth.gov.
